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o

IFm'J' Diryness I

- Moist— Little if any risk for large fires.

[ Dry— Low risk for large fires in the
absgence of a “High Risk™ event.

= Very Dry — Low/Moderate risk for
large fires in the absence of a “High

Risk™ event.

I | Data Unavailable,

| High Risk Events |

HEnent

[ Wind—Wind gusts 25mph or greater

lgnition Trigger

| ol |l"' ing— LALs of 3 or higher

I High Rivk Days I
At least a 20% of a “Large Fire” or
significant growth on an existing fires

due to a combination of either “Dry" or
“Very Dry” Fuel Dryness and a Critical
Burn Environment. High Risk Days
will include the symbol indicating the

type of event.
At least a 20% of a “Large Fire” duetoa

combination of either “Dry"” or “Very
. Dry” Fuel Dryness and an Ignition
Trigger. High Risk Days will include

the symbol indicating the type of event.

Rocky Mountains 7 Day

1 ant Fire Potential
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Predictive Service Areas

Ytd
Sep 07

Mon
Sep 08

Tue
Sep 09

Wed
Sep 10

Thu
Sep 11

Fri
Sep 12

RMOI1 - Shoshone

RMO2 - Big Horn Basin

RMO3 - Big Horn Mountains

RMO04 - Powder River Basin

RMOS5 - Black Hills North

RMO6 - Black Hills South

RMO?7 - Southwest Wyoming

RMO8 - Wind River Basin/Casper Mtn

RMOQ9 - Laramie Mountains

RM10 - Northwest Colorado Plateau

RMI11 - North Colorado Mountains

RM12 - North Front Range Foothills

RM13 - North Front Range Mtns

RM 14 - Lower Colorado River Plateau

RM15 - Grand Mesa/White River

RM16 - Uncompahgre

RM17 - Gunnison/Pike

RM18 - Central Front Range

RM19 - Ute Mountain/Mesa Verde

RM20 - San Juan

RM21 - Southern Front Range

NOTICE: Forecasts for the following PSA's may be
unavailable or unrepresentative of actual conditions due to
missing observations from the stations listed:

RMO10

Eagle Wyoming O
Elkhorn u}

o

RM020

Crandall u}
Grass Creek DivD
Hyatt High O

Leigh Creek WyO
Rattlesnake Mtn(J
Split Rock Creel
o

RMO030

Burgess [n}
Mill Creek O
School House Pall
o

RM040

Bear Lodge O
Echeta u}
Rochelle Hills O
o

RMO50

Baker Park Soul
Nemo o

Mt Rushmore 0O
o

RMO60

Red Canyon 0O
Wind Caves/Elk O
Custer South DO
o

RMO70
Anderson Ridge O
Snow Springs CrQOJ
Muddy Creek O
o

RMO080O

Camp Creek O
Casper Mtn O

Weather Synopsis:

The 7-Day Fire Potential Forecast will resume again late May 2009.

Eire Potential Discussion:

Resources:

Click here for 7 day Fire Index projections

Click here for 7 day Temperature & RH projections




